
July 8, 2023
Construction Alert #43:

•  On Tuesday, August 8th, Lanzo Construction has reopened the intersection at 
E 2nd Avenue and E Flagler Street
•  Vehicular traffi  c can now travel southbound on E 2nd Avenue.
•  We will alert all stakeholders in advance for the next intersection closure at E 
1st Avenue
•  We thank all stakeholders for their patience.


